
 

My name is Hannah Digges-Elliott, and I am a candidate for Staff 

Council in the Professional Non-Faculty category. As a 2006 and 

2014 graduate of WKU as well as an Instructional Designer in 

Distance Learning, I have a passion for the Hilltopper community.  

 I have valued my time here on the Hill, and very much look forward 

to supporting all staff as we transition into new territories 

and continue a tradition worth preserving.  I hope, if elected to the staff council, to ensure that 

our staff members have a voice in the larger WKU community.  

 I appreciate and thank you for your time, and your vote! 

Thank you, 
 

Hannah Digges Elliott 
Instructional Designer 
WKU – Distance Learning 
(270)745-3749 

 

 


